Protect primary Protect
education our future



September 2013

Dear Public Representative,

I call on you to protect primary education
in the October budget so that our schools
can contribute to national recovery.
Primary school children did not cause our
economic crisis. They should not be
forced to pay for it through education
cutbacks.

Yours sincerely,
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Dail Eireann
Leinster House
Kildare Street
Dublin 2



